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Small Business Security Tips 
Information from students at The Learning Haven 
 
A group of children from The Learning Haven are participating in a safety 
program. In a discussion about safety issues, their teacher, Ms. Chloe 
Wagner, asked the class to see if they could identify instances where safety 
would be important, in an effort to teach the kids how safety is important in 
everyone’s lives in order to protect ourselves and others and to reinforce how 
safety issues surround us in everything we do. 

Ms. Wagner challenged the class to find an article of potential use and benefit to sites working with the 
DoD SMCX. The students found a webpage on small business security and thought it was a very useful 
article to share: 

• https://www.cctvcameraworld.com/security-camera-systems.html  

This webpage from CCTV Camera World provides a list of “Top 10 Small Business Security Tips”, with 
information and trips ranging from developing a security policy and scheduling regular document 
shredding to maintaining a safe work environment and planning for disaster. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted 
website at:  https://www.smscx.org/. 
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